
Crestwood Summer School Evaluation 
 
Summer School 2021 was a great success at Crestwood this year, running for five 
days at the start of the summer holiday from 26th July to 30th July.  Our new year 7 
students where invited to attend and experience a wide variety of fun educational 
activities.  This was particularly valuable our students this year given the time they 
have spent out of school throughout the year.  The week was essential for students 
to experience the transition to secondary school.  The sessions were run by 
Crestwood teachers and supported by TAs and sixth form students. 
All students were provided with a school lunch and 24% of the students who 
attended were eligible at the time for the Pupil Premium Funding.  A total of 116 
attended the week. 
Spending for the week 
 

Teachers £29,568.00 
Support £5,200.00 
Support- Running Sessions £2,080.00 
Sixth Form £9,200.00 
Consumables for Activities £1578.90 
Activities Hire Costs £950.00 
Catering/Food/Water/Sun Screen £1,957.10 
Total £50534.00 

 
 
Activities during the week. 
 
You can follow the link to see some of the students in action during the week and their 
favourite moments…. 
 
www.youtube.com/watch?v=y2l-o0VlDW0 
 
Curriculum based skills and knowledge lessons to prepare students of the upcoming year 
and catch-up on potential disruption from the pandemic. These subjects included: 

• English and Literacy Skills 

• Maths and Numeracy Skills 

• Science 

• PE 

• History 

• Geography 

• ICT 

• Music 

• Food Technology 

 

 



Enrichment based activities to promote team building, physical fitness and wellbeing. These 

included: 

• Problem Solving 

• Drama, Dance and Puppetry 

• Inflatable Activities 

• Presentation Skills 

• Cookery 

• Team Building Games 

• Sports 

• Competitions and Rewards 
 


